
From: Hasit Bhatt <   
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 3:20 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2023-0197 - Permit reduced side yard set back of 0.61m 

 Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 Hi,  

My name is Hasit Bhatt and I am a neighbor of Pradeep Kumar Jaiswal. I am the house owner of 33 
Archdekin Drive. 

I understand that Pradeep is proposing to build a garage just like all other residents of Newstead 
Crescent. I understand that the proposed design has requested a deviation to the interior side yard 
setback from it's code value of 1.8m to a lower value of 0.61m. 

 I fully support the proposal of the garage design. Pradeep is a good and responsible neighbor, so we 
wish him all the best towards successful completion of his endeavor. 

 Regards, 

  

Hasit Bhatt 

 


